Sheffield Cultural Council Meeting Friday May 22 Telephone meeting

Present: Marcia Brolli, Brece Honeycutt, Gillian Hettinger, Amy Rudnick, Hilary Russell,

Hester Velmans

Absent: MaryEllen O'Brien, Paul O'Brien, Abby Webster

- The council convened at 10:35 A.M.
- Minutes were approved.
- Amy contacted Karen Lindquist at the Bushnell-Sage Library, who said that the that the event funded by the Council, All About Animals, did indeed take place and that she would make written request for the \$200 grant soon.
- Amy also reported that Kathy Starapoli, organizer of the Sheffield Fair, said that she would keep in touch with us about whether or not the Fair will be cancelled or postponed and how that decision will affect the allotted funds.
- Hester reported that since the Ashley Falls parade will not go forth as planned.
 Tricia Frey will be in touch about other ways the village may use the allotted \$300.
- After discussion, the Council voted unanimously that the Community Concert: Massachusetts Walking Tour, which is postponing it's event until 2021 is entitled to its \$300 grant now and may apply next year for another grant.

The Council adjourned at 11:55.

Respectfully Submitted,

Hilary Russell